LIFESPAN Representative Bulletin Notes, August, 2024

[image: ]																												August 3.4	Right to Life-Lifespan		Political Violence
As the political season moves forward, Right to Life-Lifespan give thanks that the life of Donald Trump was spared and we hope for a more reasoned, less violent, discussion of issues important to us all.
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															August 10,11	 Right to Life-Lifespan		Pro-Life Terrorists
For at least the last seven years, the US Army has included in their training sessions,  most recently at Fort Liberty (Bragg), a slide depicting pro-life groups such as the National Right to Life Committee as “terrorist groups” that engage in such things as sidewalk counseling, demonstrations, Life Chains, using pro-life license plates. One must wonder about the first amendment right to free speech. 
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Description automatically generated]																												 August 17, 18   Right to Life-Lifespan	Reproductive Rights
When someone speaks of supporting “Reproductive Rights” they may not know that they are supporting the taking of the unborn baby’s life at any time-  no time limits, no restrictions of any kind, no medical necessity. The child’s life is expendable at any time for any reason or no reason.  For more information, please call the Lifespan office
248-816-1546.
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Description automatically generated]																																									 August 24,25   Right to Life-Lifespan	Day of Remembrance
This year the National Day of Remembrance of the Unborn Child falls on September 14. As in past years, Right to Life-Lifespan while hold a memorial service at the site of Five Unborn Children of God at White Chapel Cemetery. Please call the Lifespan office for more information, 248-816-1546.
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Description automatically generated]																																									August 31, Sept 1	Right to Life Lifespan 	Washington Bus Trip
Registration for Lifespan’s annual bus trip to Washington DC March begins on September 1, 2024. This is the third year since the overturn of Roe v Wade that the March will be held. The inauguration of a new United States President will be held on the Monday preceding, January 20th. The March will take place on January 24.  Please call the office for information on registering. 248-816-1546
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